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To: bob7777@centurytel.net, Ben Langenfeld <benl@lewicki.biz>

Bob, Ben,

My adequacy review letter is attached.

As the letter points out, the decision due date is tomorrow - please reply to this email to request an extension that will give
you sufficient time to respond.

Thanks,
Leigh

Leigh Simmons
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 720.220.1180
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
leigh.simmons@state.co.us  |  https://drms.colorado.gov
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October 2, 2024 
 
Re: Carol Ann Pit (M-1997-026) 

TR-4, Initial Adequacy Review 
 
Dear Mr. Newby, 
 
The Division has completed an initial review of the materials submitted with the Technical 
Revision No. 4 (TR-4) application. Please review the following comments and address the items 
in bold. 
 
TR-4 was submitted in response to the Division’s inspection report of July 15, 2024, which 
requested that a revision be submitted to update and clarify the reclamation plan. A deadline of 
September 16, 2024 was set; the TR-4 application was submitted in good time. 
 

1. A copy of the Eagle County Special Use Permit was included with the TR-4 application; 
however, no update was made to Exhibit E of the Mining Permit, which describes the 
Reclamation Plan. The plan described in the Mining Permit will need to comply with the 
terms of the Eagle County SUP (and vice versa), but the two permits are separate. 
Please submit a revised version of Exhibit E of the Mining Permit to describe the 
Reclamation Plan, in accordance with Rule 6.4.5. 
 

2. Exhibit F of the Mining Permit is the Reclamation Plan Map. It must show the post-
mining land use of all land within the permit area, and the post-mining topography. 
Please submit a revised version of Exhibit F – Reclamation Plan Map, in accordance 
with Rule 6.4.6. 
  

The decision due date for TR-4 is September 12, 2024. Please request an extension to this date 
that will give you sufficient time to respond to this adequacy review.  
     
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Leigh Simmons  
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Ben Langenfeld; benl@lewicki.biz 

Bob Newby 
Carol Ann Pit, LLC. 
PO Box 1209 
Gypsum, CO, 81637-1209 
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